
Wednesday, January 23rd 
 
Math Counts will be meeting tomorrow morning.  Our competition is right around the 
corner..... February 6th !!   Let's be ready to go! 
 
Ecoteens meeting today has been CANCELLED. We will meet next Wednesday, 
January 30th instead!   
 
Attention 7th grade:  It is not too late to sign up for the Washington, D.C. trip. You can 
still get the discounted price if you sign up before January 31st.  See your social studies 
teacher or Ms. Craig for details.  
 
Any 8th grader interested in designing the cover of the 8th Grade Awards Ceremony 
program, please see Mrs. Brink in the office for details.    
 
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 
 


